
 

Lliswerry News  
Summer Edition 2019 
 

Dear Lliswerry parents, carers and learners, 
The sun is shining (occasionally!), exams have finished, timetables 
have ‘rolled over’ in readiness for the next academic year and we are 
holding our Year 6 into 7 events, so it must be nearing the end of the 
summer term! 
It has once again been a privilege to watch our Sixth Form, Year 10 and 
especially (as they had more exams!) Year 11 learners working hard 
with their teachers and support staff to prepare for their exams this year. 
There is a lot of expectation on young people these days as we tackle 
another ‘exam season’ and that can be a difficult challenge indeed. 

However, as I’ve told our learners in assembly, if they can look in the mirror on the morning of results 
day and honestly say “Whatever is written on my results sheet, I know I’ve tried my best in school 
and at home” then no one can ask any more of them. Many thanks to parents and carers for your 
support with exam preparation and, where applicable, calming nervous teenagers! We now wait with 
bated breath for their results to be published! 
 
We are very excited to be welcoming our biggest Year 7 cohort for many years in September. This 
coincides with the introduction of our exciting new Launch Curriculum project for Year 7 learners, 
more details of which can be found in this newsletter. As a growing school, we also have a number 
of new staff members joining us in September: 
 
Miss J Rafee Leader of Learning Science 
Mr Isaac Westlake Teacher of Science 
Dr Aiysha Thompson Teacher of Science 
Ms Samantha Viney   Teacher of English 
Mr Adam Tuckfield Teacher of Maths 
Mrs Sarah L Jones Teacher in charge of Geography 
Mrs Sarah Jones Year 7 Curriculum Teacher 
Miss Isabelle Trowbridge Teacher of Religious Studies 
Mr Dale Jones Year 7 Curriculum Teacher 
Mrs Catherine Court Year 7 Curriculum Teacher 
Miss Sherri Loescher Teacher of English 
Mrs Allison Harries Associate Assistance Headteacher 
Mrs Jemima Bartley Associate Assistance Headteacher 

 
Additionally, the following staff will be leaving us and we wish them all the very best for the future: 
 
Dr R Taylor Leader of Learning Science 
Mr N Williams Teacher of Geography 
Mr I Griffiths Teacher of English 
Mrs K Pheasant-Green Teacher of Science 

 



 

 
Many thanks for your contributions to Lliswerry High School! 
Our school vision for the future has been developed in consultation with learners, staff and 
governors and is as follows: 
“We want to be the best school in Wales, where all learners make progress appropriate to their 

ability in every lesson, demonstrate mutual respect and positive behaviour for learning. 

We are an inclusive learning community where ambition, belief, determination and resilience 

underpin the shared common purpose of preparing all of our learners for a successful future.” 

To be the best school in Wales is a big ask and of course we know that we are not there yet. However, 

rest assured that we will be doing our very best to get there. Please let us know if you feel that our 

vision could be improved and, if so, how. 

I’m sure that many parents and carers will be purchasing new uniform items in readiness for 
September, so I would like to draw your attention to the uniform information below once again. 
Please ensure that any uniform item bought meets our school uniform policy. Our uniform policy 
hasn’t changed - tight trousers, leggings, short skirts (no more than 7cm above the knee) or any 
footwear other than plain black are not acceptable – whatever your son/daughter may say! If in 
doubt, please do contact us before purchasing. As a guide, please see the images below. 
 
 
 
 

We expect and value high standards and your support of this with regard to uniform is much 
appreciated. Year 11 parents/carers – if you have any unwanted uniform items, we would be very 
pleased to receive them from you. This would enable us to support some of our families who are 
facing significant financial hardship. Please drop any items off at main reception or get in touch with 
us and we will collect them. 
Finally, I would like to thank all of our learners for their hard work (and humour) this year, our staff 
for their ongoing dedication and our Governors, parents and carers for their continuing support. I 
hope that you all have a safe an enjoyable summer and I look forward to the new term in September! 
 
Best wishes, 
Mr N Davies 



 

 

Results Days  
 

Year 12 & 13 (Sixth Form) Results (GCE)   15th August 2019  
Year 10 & 11 (Key Stage 4) Results (GCSE)    22nd August 2019  
 
Learners should come into school between 10:00am and 12:30pm on the relevant day and 
use the front door entrance. Results will be issued in the school hall. 
 

 
Year 7 Curriculum Information 
 
In line with the changes outlined by the Welsh Government, Lliswerry High School has developed a 
transformational Launch Curriculum. The aim of the new curriculum is to provide authentic learning 
experiences that provide learners with the skills to be learners for life.  
      
In March 2014, the Welsh Government published a review of the curriculum and assessment 
arrangements in schools in Wales. The reason for the review was to ensure young people have the 
best possible education that prepares them for the future. Since then, we have been working hard 
to redesign our curriculum to ensure this happens in line with the recommendations published. This 
has resulted in the launch of our new year 7 curriculum from September 2019.  
      
The new Launch Curriculum will involve year 7 learners being taught across areas of learning by 
one teacher for 20 hours per timetable cycle. Within this block, the following areas of learning will 
be covered: English, literacy, history, geography, RE, drama, music and classroom based science. 
Although these subjects will be explicitly taught and assessed in the Launch Curriculum, the nature 
of the cross-curriculum project learning will mean that other subject skills may also be covered in 
consultation with Leaders of Learning. The design of the curriculum will follow a more thematic 
approach, assessing individual subject skills through project based learning.  
 
Alongside specific literacy lessons, this new, exciting cross-curricular approach allows for the 
embedding of the cross-curricular skills outlined by the Welsh Government: literacy, numeracy and 
digital competences. This will build on our work here at Lliswerry of embedding the key skills outlined 
in the Literacy and Numeracy, and Digital Competence frameworks. 
      
This new curriculum will bring together the expertise of both primary and secondary trained teachers, 
with three primary trained teachers joining our teaching staff. Alongside these teachers, two existing 
and experienced secondary trained teachers from the English department will be joining the team. 
This expertise will allow for extensive opportunities to exploit cross-curricular links and allow for a 
more holistic approach to the pastoral care by teaching staff. The structure of the launch curriculum 
will also build on our already successful transition programme and will be the bridge between 
primary and secondary school. This style of teaching will act as a stepping stone in the learners’ 
first year at Lliswerry; having a block of lessons taught by one teacher will aid in the settling of 
learners into their new environment. This new curriculum will model pastoral care and teaching on 
a familiar system to learners from their primary school experience, but bring the specialism and 
facilities of high school to enhance the learning experience.  
      



 

The Launch Curriculum at Lliswerry High is a ground-breaking and sector-leading approach to the 
forthcoming changes to the curriculum in Wales. It is an exciting opportunity to allow our learners to 
begin their journey of learning for life. 

 
Mr D Herbert 
 

Annual Hexad Student Conference 
 

 
 
On Friday 5th July, a group of 8 learners represented our school at the annual Hexad Student 
Conference.  This is a conference involving learners from Lliswerry High School, The John Frost 
School, Risca Community Comprehensive School and three Welsh medium schools: Gwent Is 
Coed, Gwynllyw and Cwm Rhymni.  
 
Our learners presented to the staff and learners of the five other schools and to a representative of 
the Children’s Commissioner for Wales on the topic of Growth Mindset, explaining the difference 
between Growth and Fixed Mindsets and the work that we have done to develop our Growth 
Mindsets at Lliswerry High. They also led a number of interactive activities for everyone present to 
get involved in. 
 
They all did an absolutely fantastic job at representing the school with a really engaging presentation 
and showed real enthusiasm in all the tasks they completed throughout the day. 
 
Mrs L Evans 

 
 

 Registration and PSHE with 
Form Tutor 

 
 

Year 7 Curriculum Lessons 
English, Literacy, History, 
Geography, RE, Drama, 

Music, 4/6 Science  

 
 

Breakout Lessons 
Maths, Technology, PE, IT,  

MFL, Welsh, Art, 2/6 
Science 

21 Hours 27 Hours 2 Hours 



 

Clocs Ffit 
 
On Monday 17th June, more than 160 Key Stage 3 learners donned some wooden clogs and took 
part in a 'Clocs ffit' session with professional clog dancer Tudur Phillips. This session gave learners 
the chance to experience traditional Welsh culture by taking part in an hour session of clog dancing; 
having a go at basic steps and working up to learning a small routine to music through the medium 
of Welsh. This session was funded by Cymraeg Bob Dydd (Welsh Everyday) project encouraging 
learners to try new experiences whilst using their Welsh skills outside of the classroom.  
Emily Year 7 - My favourite thing was when we had to jump over the bandanna! It was really fun. 

Amira Year 7 - It was interesting. 

Kayla-Mae Year 7 - I would love to do it again. 
It was hard to understand the Welsh at first but 
we got the hang of it. The best bit was the 
seesaw routine where we had to keep getting 
up and going down. 

Mrs N Joyce-Pleece 

 

 

 

Film Stars 

 

       
 
Last year we were lucky enough to work on an acting project in conjunction with the ‘Riverfront 
Theatre’ and their resident actor Catherine Dyson. The current year 11 learners helped to create a 
play called ‘Transporter, a play about a refugee girl and her journey to find a safe life. The play has 
been a success and is soon going on tour, our students were asked if they would like to appear in 
a film trailer to promote the play. 7SJW were lucky enough to be chosen as the actors and spent 
the afternoon filming on different locations around the school. They enjoyed every minute and got 
to see how time consuming creating a film can be, being a film star is not all it’s cut out to be. 

 
Mrs S James-Williams 

 
 



 

Transition Event - Curriculum Days 
 
This year’s transition event took place over 2 days and over 200 Y5 learners from 4 different Primary 
school participated in a ‘Musical Extravaganza!’ The 
pupils were able to choose which subject they wanted 
to focus on ranging from singing, dancing and acting, 
to creating costumes and writing theatre reviews. 
Some even learnt how to use green screens. On the 
2nd day parents and families were invited to come long 
and watch the pupils perform and see the work they 
had produced. The learners seemed to really enjoy 
themselves. There was some great talent among 
them and the Performing Arts team look forward to 
working with them again in the future.   
 
Mrs S James-Williams 

 
 
 
Tin Shed Theatre Visit 

 
In addition, as part of our transition project the Y6 learners 
from our feeder Primary School’s enjoyed watching a 
performance by the ‘Tin Shed Theatre Company’. As 
always the group produced a really funny and enjoyable 
show. The play was all about some of the worries learners 
might have when coming up to High School, this was 
followed by a question and answer session where pupils 
could share their thoughts and fears. A good time was had 
by all. 
 
Mrs S James-Williams 

 
Gwent Music Support Service annual Summer Showcase 
 
Monday, 20th July, saw 11 of our learners travelling to St. David’s Hall where they had been invited 
to perform as part of a mass choir at the Gwent Music Support Service annual Summer Showcase. 
The choir of 497 (taken from many primary and secondary schools across Gwent) was accompanied 
by a string orchestra of 90 and 2 members of the circus to perform a medley of songs from The 
Greatest Showman for the big finale. Our leaners not only had a fantastic performance experience 
themselves but were able to watch and hear the various other county groups that performed during 
the concert, experiencing everything from orchestras to wind bands performing music from 
Gershwin to Hamilton.  

 



 

The finale, featuring our pupils, brought the house down and as returned to the minibus after an 
encore the Lliswerry 11 were on a high. "Would you do it again?" I asked. Without hesitation, the 
response was a resounding "Yes!". It was heart-warming to think that 
this would be a night that they would remember for the rest of their lives.  
 
It has been a very busy and successful year for the Music Department 
with performances live on BBC 1 and at the Newport Centre as well as 
St. David's Hall and in school. I would just like to take this opportunity to 
thank all those who have helped and supported the department 
particularly the tutors from Gwent Music Support Service, Operasonic 
and Eventz 

 
Mrs Maynard 

 
 
Year 7 Netball Club 
 

 
 
As we come to the end of the netball season, I wanted to say a massive well done to all the year 7 
girls who have been involved in netball this year. We’ve had some good results against St Julian’s 
and The John Frost School, plus an excellent performance at the year 7 netball tournament. Your 
commitment to training and ambition to succeed is the main reason you’ve all improved so much. 
Thank you for all your effort and hard work, it’s been a pleasure coaching you. Enjoy the break and 
see you in September when the new season begins! 
 
Mrs Slocombe 

 



 

Year 8 Football 
 

This has been a very successful season for our year 8 football team and throughout the year they 
have shown the potential to become one of the strongest teams in Newport. Captain Leo Gibbons 
has this to say about the season  

"The year 8 football team had a brilliant year. 
Getting to the final of the Newport Cup and the 
semi final of the Gwent Cup. There have been 
plenty of talented players in the team but 
performances by Nyle Thomas Keyse, Euan 
Rees and Ethan Griffiths helped us get to the 
final. I would like to thank the PE dept for taking 
us to the games. It has been a brilliant year and 
hopefully we can get to a final and win a cup 
next year." 

 

Unfortunately the Newport Cup final didn't go our way. Going a goal down to Bassaleg early in the 
match meant we had to chase the game a bit. The team dominated for most of the game but unlike 
the rest of the season we couldn't find the net. Bassaleg caught us on the counter and sadly the 
final score was 2-0. I am very proud of the team and I'm sure we will be there again next year. We 
will bring it home next time. 

Mr P White 

 
 
Athletics Success 
 

    

This term our pupils have competed in several South East Wales Athletics competitions and enjoyed 
a lot of success. Our various age groups have represented Lliswerry High school amazingly well in 
the County, District, and Inter-School Championships. 

Our Year 7 and 8 boys finished 3rd place (1 point off 2nd) in the SEW Schools Championships, 
narrowly missing out on the Welsh Finals. 

On Thursday 27th June we took 27 of our pupils over to Spytty Park, Newport Stadium to compete 
in the District Minors Athletics competition. They were participating in the Newport East section of 
this event. Their aim was to enjoy themselves but they also knew that if they finished in the top 2 of 
their respective event they would go forward to represent Newport in the County finals on July 2nd.. 



 

All of our pupils ran, threw or jumped their hearts out, some competing in an event 
that they had only just learned a few weeks earlier, so was their desire to do well. 
Fourteen of our pupils made it through to the County finals! A record number for 
our school. 
 
On Tuesday 2nd July we took the 14 pupils  over to Newport Stadium to compete 
against the best athletes in the County who had finished in the top 2 for their 
respective districts throughout Gwent. It really was a competition for the very best. 
All of our pupils were once again very competitive and represented themselves, 
their family and their school superbly. We were very proud of them. 
 
The pupils were:-  
  
Year 8 Ishu Ghale, Rafael Janela,Riley Lonergan, Scott Davies, Sarah Curticean and Layla Gabica 
Year 9 Harry Campbell, Casian Sas, Ethan Griffiths, Nyle Thomas-Keyse, Ewan Rees, Leo 
Gibbons, Aratz Urkola and Julia Panasuik. 
 
Special mention must go to Casian Sas who won the 800m and is County Under 13 Champion and 
Rafael Janela who won the 200m in a new County record time of 26.13 seconds (wow!) and is also 
County Under 12 Champion. 
 
A huge congratulations to Year 10 pupil Elur who will represent our school and South East Wales 
in the Welsh Championships 1500m Steeplechase. Good luck Elur!!!! 

Bring on next year! 
 
Mr S Parry 

 
Sports Leaders 
 
Our Year 10 and Year 12 Sport students have recently completed their 'I can Lead' and 'Level 1 
Sports Leaders' qualifications with Rich, Steve, Mike, Bobby, and Brittany from Newport Sports 
Development. All 17 of our Year 12 students and 19 of our Year 10 students completed their 
qualification successfully. Well done to you all!! 

Lots of our Year 7, 9 and 10 Sport 
Students have also been assisting 
the PE team this term by helping 
assisting with Primary school 
transition events. Groups of Year 9 
and 10 pupils have been out to our 
4 cluster Primary schools to assist 
with their Sports Days. Our Year 7 

Netball team helped Mrs Cooper and Mrs Slocombe with the annual Primary School Netball 
Tournament, and Kara Luckett, Evie Bourne, Isabella Clarke, Eliyah Clifford and Cara Williams also 
helped across two days leading dance sessions on the Year 5 cluster days. Great work girls!! 



 

School Uniform 
 

 

P E EQUIPMENT 
 
Female Compulsory -  Polo-shirt, either skort or shorts or leggings, and socks  
   

         Polo                         Skort            Shorts               Leggings            Socks             Hoodie 
 
Male Compulsory -  T-shirt, shorts, and socks plus optional rugby jersey 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       T-shirt                                    Shorts                                  Socks                 Hoodie           
 

Girls - Years 7 to 11 
Black skirt of an appropriate length for the work-place (i.e. not more than 
7cm above the knee) 
or Black trousers (not skin tight and/or jeans or leggings) 
Blue blouse, School Velcro tie 
Plain black v-neck long sleeved jumper Or cardigan (optional) 
Plain black or white ankle socks or thick plain black tights. 
Completely Black footwear (no boots) 
Black Blazer 

 

 

 
Boys - Years 7 to 11 
Black trousers (not skin tight and/or jeans) 
Blue shirt, School Velcro tie 
Plain black v-neck long sleeved jumper (optional) 
Completely black footwear (no boots) 
Black Blazer 

 

 



 

Senior Pupils 
 
We would like to introduce our new senior students for 
2019-20. Head boys, Imran and David and head girls, 
Ayotola and Chloe were selected following a staff and 
student vote. Congratulations to all of them and we look 
forward to seeing them represent the school next year. 

 
 
 
 
External Exams 2019-2020 
 
Detailed below are the key external examination dates for your calendar for the next academic year. 
(Please be aware that these are fixed dates and cannot be rescheduled to an alternative date to 
accommodate absence) 
 

Years 12 & 13 (resits)  GCSE  4th – 13th November 2019 
Year 10  GCSE  7th – 10th January 2020 
Years 11  Science practical 

assessment  
6th January – 14th February 
2020  

Years 11  English speaking & 
Listening 

27th January  - 10th  February 
2020 

Year 10 & 11  Food and Nutrition practical  March 2020 
Year 10 & 11  Welsh oral  21,22 & 23 April 2020 
Year 11 Welsh oral 27,28 & 29 April 2020 
Years 10 & 11  Photography practical April 2020 
Year 13  Art and Photography  May 2020 
Years 7, 8, 9  Welsh National Tests  21st April – 5th May 2020 
Years 10,11,  
(12,13 resits)  

GCSE  5th May 2020 – 15th June 2020  

Years 12 & 13  GCE  11th May 2020 – 15th June 2020  
Years 12, 13  GCE Results day  13th August 2020 
Years 10,11 (12,13 resits)  GCSE Results day  20th August 2020 
 
Learners must remain available until and including Wednesday 24th June 2020 should an 
awarding body need to invoke its contingency plan. 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 

Biometrics 
 
Biometric technology for the purchase of food from our canteen is now in operation, with 75% of our 
learners now paying for their snacks/lunch using their fingerprint.  If you wish to take advantage of 
this innovative technology and haven’t completed a form already please contact the school and 
request a biometric permission slip which you will need to complete and return to allow us to register 
your child. 
 
If your son/daughter prefers to use a PIN code to pay for their food please can you ensure that they 
are familiar with the security elements around using a PIN. 

 
 
Staff Summer Party 
 
Thank you to Bella’s catering services for supplying the school staff at Lliswerry 
with a hog roast buffet to enjoy at their first summer wellbeing event. 

 
School Shop 

 
Lliswerry school stationery shop. 

 
Open between 1:30 and 1:50pm in B13 meeting room. 

 
The school shop stocks everything you need for school at very 
reasonable prices!  

 
 
 

 

Parent Governor Vacancy 
We are currently looking to recruit a new parent 
governor who will play an active part on the school’s 
Governing Body.  School governors have an 
important part to play in ensuring that the 
requirements of the national curriculum are met, 
establishing standards of behaviour, selection of 
staff, budget matters etc. Governor sub-committees 
meet once every half term and the full governing body 
meet every half term. 
 

If you are interested in becoming a parent governor please contact Mrs Rose-Phelps, Senior School 
Support Officer on 01633 277867. 
 
 



 

Fixed Penalty Notices 
 
Following the announcement of Fixed Penalty Notices the Lliswerry 
cluster schools are now issuing these Notices in cases where there 
are 10 sessions of absence (1 session = half a day) in a term. This is 
in support of our drive to improve attendance in all our schools across 
the cluster. 
 
 

Learner Wellbeing  

At Lliswerry High we want to create an outstanding climate for learning. It is important that our 
learners feel happy and supported in order to achieve their best in the classroom. 

Our Pastoral team consists of both teaching and non-teaching staff who are available to offer 
support and guidance to learners in an effective and timely manner. As such we would ask that you 
emphasise with your child that they should approach a member of staff in the first instance should 
a problem or issue arise, rather than contacting home. By giving staff an opportunity to resolve any 
concerns we will be able to reduce any unnecessary worry for both you and your son / daughter. 

 

Medical Room 
 
Learners:  
Q.  What should I do if I feel unwell in a lesson?  
A.  Tell your teacher and he/she will give you a red exit slip to leave the classroom to go to the 

medical room in learner reception.  
 
Q.  What should I do if I feel unwell at break time or lunchtime? (If the bell goes for the start of 

the lesson, you must go to your lesson and speak to your teacher.)  
A.  Go to learner reception and the staff there will help you.  
 
Q.  Should I contact my parents and ask to be collected?  
A.  No, the staff on learner reception will contact home if you need to be sent home.  

Reminder: You should not use your mobile phone whilst in the school building 
 

Q.  Who can give me permission to go home if I am unwell?  
A.  Your Head of Year or Head of Key Stage or a Senior Member of Staff  
 
Parents: 
We have recently had a number of parents called to school by their children without the staff having 
any knowledge of a learner feeling unwell.  Parents are asked for their support in the process above 
and to wait for the school to contact them to collect their child. 
 

 

 



 

Communicate Easier, Faster and More Effectively 
 

Using School Gateway means that we can communicate with parents quickly and 

cost effectively via email, text or smartphone. It will also allow us to send electronic 
reports in future. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
If you have a smartphone, you can 
help us save money by downloading 
the ‘School Gateway’ app from your 
app store (Android and iPhone). 

 
By doing this we can send you 
app messages (avoiding the cost 
of texts) and you can send 
messages back for FREE. It’s 
quick and easy to do. 
 
All you need is your email 
address and mobile number that 
school holds on record for you. If 
you have trouble logging in, 
please contact the school. 

 

 
It is our intention to send all communication via 

Schoolgateway in the future. 
 

 



 

Next year’s school production 

 
We are proud to announce next year’s school production …. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Tickets go on sale after Christmas. The performance 
will take place in February. 

All learners are welcome to get involved. 

 

 

 



 

Important Dates for your Diary 
 

 
 

Autumn: 

Term Begins Monday 2 September 2019 (learners return Tuesday 3rd) 

Half Term Monday 28 October – Friday 1 November 2019 

Term Ends Friday 20 December 2019 

 

Spring:  

Term Begins Monday 6 January 2020 

Half Term Monday 17 February– Friday 21 February 2020 

Term Ends Friday 3 April 2020 

 

Summer: 

Term Begins Monday 20 April 2020 

Half Term Monday 25 May – Friday 29 May 2020 

Term Ends Monday 20 July 2020 

 

INSET Days (school closed to pupils): 

Monday 2nd September 2019 

Monday 25th November 2019 

Friday 31st January 2020 

Friday 26th June 2020 

Monday 20th July 2020 

 

 



 

2019-2020 School Calendar 

 

September 2019  October 2019  November 2019 

Su M Tu W Th F S  Su M Tu W Th F S  Su M Tu W Th F S 

11 2 3 4 5 6 7  1  1 2 3 4 5       1 2 

82 9 10 11 12 13 14  62 7 8 9 10 11 12  31 4 5 6 7 8 9 

151 16 17 18 19 20 21  131 14 15 16 17 18 19  102 11 12 13 14 15 16 

222 23 24 25 26 27 28  202 21 22 23 24 25 26  171 18 19 20 21 22 23 

291 30       27 28 29 30 31    242 25 26 27 28 29 30 

                       

 

December 2019  January 2020  February 2020 

Su M Tu W Th F S  Su M Tu W Th F S  Su M Tu W Th F S 

11 2 3 4 5 6 7     1 2 3 4        1 

82 9 10 11 12 13 14  52 6 7 8 9 10 11  22 3 4 5 6 7 8 

151 16 17 18 19 20 21  121 13 14 15 16 17 18  91 10 11 12 13 14 15 

22 23 24 25 26 27 28  192 20 21 22 23 24 25  16 17 18 19 20 21 22 

29 30 31      261 27 28 29 30 31   232 24 25 26 27 28 29 

                       

 

March 2020  April 2020  May 2020 

Su M Tu W Th F S  Su M Tu W Th F S  Su M Tu W Th F S 

11 2 3 4 5 6 7  1   1 2 3 4       1 2 

82 9 10 11 12 13 14  5 6 7 8 9 10 11  32 4 5 6 7 8 9 

151 16 17 18 19 20 21  12 13 14 15 16 17 18  101 11 12 13 14 15 16 

222 23 24 25 26 27 28  192 20 21 22 23 24 25  172 18 19 20 21 22 23 

291 30 31      261 27 28 29 30    24 25 26 27 28 29 30 

                31       

 

June 2020  July 2020  August 2020 

Su M Tu W Th F S  Su M Tu W Th F S  Su M Tu W Th F S 
1 1 2 3 4 5 6     1 2 3 4        1 

72 8 9 10 11 12 13  5 6 7 8 9 10 11  2 3 4 5 6 7 8 

141 15 16 17 18 19 20  12 13 14 15 16 17 18  9 10 11 12 13 14 15 

21 22 23 24 25 26 27  19 20 21 22 23 24 25  16 17 18 19 20 21 22 

28 29 30      26 27 28 29 30 31   23 24 25 26 27 28 29 

                30 31      

 
 School Closed/Holidays No school for students/ 
  Teacher INSET Day 

Superscript 1 or 2 = Timetable Week 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Contact Details 

 
 
 

 

Lliswerry High School 

Nash Road 

Newport 

South Wales 

NP19 4RP 

 

Tel:  01633 277867 

 

Email:  admin@lliswerryhigh.org 

 

Website:  www.lliswerryhigh.org 

 

Follow us on Twitter: @lliswerryhigh 

 

          Head Teacher:  Mr Davies 

 

Enjoy your summer holidays! 

We look forward to seeing you all in September. 
 

mailto:admin@lliswerryhigh.org

